S. B. Butler Elementary School October 23, 2020



Picture Days



- A big **Thank You** to members of our PTO and Vanessa Ghantous for providing snacks to our teachers during Parent/Teacher Conferences. The treats provided just the right amount of energy and were greatly appreciated. Please join us at our next PTO meeting on Wednesday, November 4th at 7pm. The link to this meeting can be found on the school's website: Family Info ~ PTO ~ What's Happening Now.
- Last Call for Box Tops!! The program is moving online, so if you're still holding onto paper box tops
 that haven't expired, please send them in with your student on Tuesday or Friday of next week.
- Everyone is invited to shop our Virtual Scholastic Book Fair online from October 19 November 1.
 All purchases benefit our school and connect kids with new books, favorite characters, complete series and more.
 - Over 6,000 items including new releases, best sellers & value packs
 - All orders ship direct to home
 - FREE shipping on book-only orders over \$25
 - All purchases support our school and earn 25% in rewards
 - The link to the Book Fair Homepage can be found on the school's website; or https://www.scholastic.com/bf/sbbutlerelementaryschool2
- Picture Days have been scheduled as noted below. Re-Take Day will be Monday, November 30th.
 Attention Distance Learning Families: Please call the office if you are interested in having your child's picture taken. We will set up a schedule to have your child come in on November 30th to have their picture taken.
- November 3rd is Election Day ~ SBB is one of the local polling places for Groton. There will be no school for students on the 3rd.
- November 11th is Veteran's Day ~ No School for Students and Staff. Thank you to all who have served.

Steve Wheeler swheeler1@groton.k12.ct.us



<u>Picture Days</u>

Cohort A - Mon, Oct 26th Cohort B - Fri, Oct 30th

Having trouble with your district issued device? Call IT Technical Support at 860-449-7297.

<u>Federal Impact Aid Forms</u>

Federal Impact Aid Forms were sent home with Cohort B students on Thursday, October 1st and with Cohort A students on Monday, October 5th. Full distance students should access the following district webpage to complete the document online.

Complete and return ASAP - Thank you!

https://www.grotonschools.org/aboutus/finance-office/impa ct-aid